
Tuesday, May 14, 2024 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday.  All 
students and staff are welcome to participate.  Wear your 
college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc!  ONLY COLLEGE 
HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS!  If you 
wear college gear, you will be released 5 minutes early for 
Lunch on Wednesday.   
 
 
 
 
 
Students:  This week is Self-Love and Mental Health Spirit 
Week.  Check out the posters around campus for more 
information on how you can participate. 
 
Sophomores and Juniors:  Are you interested in a 
Firefighting career?  Next year, Mt. SAC will offer a Fire 
Science course for B.P.U.S.D. students.  Space is limited to 
10 students only!  See your counselor TODAY if you are 
interested.  You must have a GPA of 3.0 to apply. 
 
Congratulations to the 2024 Los Angeles County Office of 
Education Scholarship Winners:  Melina Estrada 
Rodriguez won the Daniel Herrera Memorial Scholarship 
and Jinhui Liu won the Shelly Spiegel Coleman 
Scholarship.  They will be honored at the Annual Los 
Angeles County Office of Education Scholarship Winners 
Banquet on Friday, May 18th.  Congratulations to you 
both! Love, Ms. Fried. 
 
Congratulations to the 2024 California Teachers 
Association Cesar E. Chavez and Dolores Huerta 
Education Award Program Winners:  Naim Juarez, Jinhui 
Liu and Christian Paredes.  They will all receive a cash 
award,  they will be interviewed and published in a future 
issue of the California Educator magazine and their award 
winning essays will appear on the California Teachers 
Association website.  Congratulations to all three of you!  
We have never had three winners at the same time.  You 
represent our school with pride and dignity.  That’s the 
DONS way!  Thank you so much! Love, Ms. Fried. 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Our Competitive Cheer Team is planning to go co-ed next 
year.  The boys on the team will be lifting girls, so strength 
is a requirement.  Boys, if you are strong and have what it 
takes and are interested in being a part of our team, please 
fill out the interest form located on our Instagram.  We will 
have a meeting next Friday, May 17th, after school and be 
prepared to stunt.  See you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons!  Calling all girls interested in joining the 
Volleyball team for the upcoming season:  Tryouts are 
scheduled for Wednesday, May 22nd, from 3:45 to 6:00pm 
and Thursday, May 23rd, from 3:45 to 6:00pm in the Gym.  
Whether you’re a beginner or seasoned player, all skill 
levels are welcome!  Bring your positive attitude and give it 
your best effort.  Join our fantastic program on campus!  If 
you have any questions, feel free to swing by and see Coach 
Sunabe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are a returning student athlete or a new student 
athlete who will be playing sports in the summer or next 
school year, get your physical out of the way now!  
Physicals will be held here at Sierra Vista on Wednesday, 
May 15th, Tuesday, May 21st and Thursday, May 23rd,  
from 3:30pm-5:00pm for $25.  Stop by the Athletics Office 
for the physical form and instructions on getting cleared.  
Remember you cannot practice or even step foot onto a 
practice facility unless you are cleared through the 
Athletics Office.  If you have any questions that need to be 
answered, stop by Room 316 today. 
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DONS:  Yearbook distribution will be taking place next 
Monday, May 20th, immediately after school.  Students 
who have purchased a yearbook should head over to the 
Senior Quad and follow instructions from the Yearbook 
Staff to retrieve it from Room 513.  You must be able to 
show a student I.D. to pick up your yearbook, NO 
EXCEPTIONS to this.  If there are yearbooks left, we will 
be selling them as well for anyone who would like to buy a 
yearbook.  This will be on a first come, first served basis 
and there is no guarantee there will be any yearbooks left.  
You can purchase one of our 11 remaining yearbooks at 
yearbookforever.com.  We hope you are excited for the 
Yearbook and can’t wait to get it in your hands. 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Every Senior must complete the Senior 
Exit Survey by May 16th.  You will find the Senior Exit 
Survey on the SV Dons website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  The charge list will be posted in ASB 
by the end of the week.  If you clear your charges by May 
22nd, you will receive a ticket for a free lunch on May 
29th.  If you don’t get your charges cleared by that day, 
you must remember that you must be all cleared with past 
charges and current charges by May 31st in order to 
attend graduation practices and participate in the 
graduation ceremony.  Don’t wait until the last minute to 
clear your charges.  Let’s go Class of 24, you got this!! 

Tuesday, May 14, 2024  

Yearbook 

Attention Book Club Members:  TODAY is our LAST 
meeting of the year in Mrs. Rosewitz’s room, Room 416 - 
don’t miss out! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Hiking Club Members:  There is a meeting this 
Thursday, May 16th, in Room 416 during Lunch.  We will 
be electing officers for next year.  See you there! 
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